

30<sup>th</sup> June 2020

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

I hope you are all keeping well. Our schools are continuing to send home learning either on-line or using learning packs and I would like to thank those of you that have engaged with these activities as well as using the other resources that we have shared on our platforms. As we have advised in the past, should you wish to engage further with this please use the Oak Academy National Programme <a href="https://www.thenational.academy/">https://www.thenational.academy/</a> which delivers lessons for all different age ranges. As always, if you have any concerns regarding your child's learning or need any information, please feel free to contact your school directly and they will endeavour to support you, as they have done throughout this period.

I would urge everyone coming into school to keep to our rules. This is extremely important as we can now see there have been spikes and increases of the virus in certain areas of the country and it is essential that we continue to do our best to keep to these rules.

I would also like to ask you to continue to engage with us constructively by completing our questionnaire so that we can continue to learn how we can move forward together as a partnership in the best way for our children's education, well-being and development: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/2020CloE

I am sure that you will have seen lots of information in the media regarding reopening of schools in September. Our schools and the trust are working on a range of plans and will be able to inform you further once we are clear what the advice and guidance is from the Government. We are not expecting to receive that information until the end of this week so will let you know more as soon as we possibly can.

Again, thank you for your supportn all these matters.

Best Wishes,

Paul Harris
CEO of The Tapscott Learning Trust





